				BOYS K-12 interested in playing Volleyball
	
	Hello All, with the growing popularity of boys/mens volleyball, Avera Sports, Kairos Elite Volleyball, and Harrisburg High School's Volleyball Staff are joining forces to help promote boys volleyball in our area! Many local NAIA colleges have added men's volleyball recently creating scholarship opportunities! It is a very exciting time for our sport. Please help us get boys volleyball started!

Right now we are trying to gather information from families that are interested in boys volleyball to develop the right programming based off interest. This is for boys of all ages (K-12th Grade)!

Please take the time to fill out this short form if you have a boy interested in volleyball. Also please share/forward this email to everyone in your circle! We will be sharing this on our social media platforms as well, so please look for those to help share and spread the word!

Boys VB Interest Form: https://5j.wufoo.com/forms/q1de90wg03uzcl2/


Please remember to forward this to anyone you think would be interested!



Email with any questions.    
Mitch Lunning - mitch@kairoselitevolleyball.com 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you!

Mitch Lunning/ Ronette Costain 
Director
Avera Sports Kairos Elite Volleyball 
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